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The following Practice Direction is published by direction of the Chief Justice, the 
Honourable Justice Underwood AO. 
 
 

ADDRESS OF JUDGES 
 
 
In the light of the Attorney General's announcement that Magistrate Tennent will be 
appointed a judge of this Court it is appropriate to modify the terms of address for all the 
members of the Court. 
 
From 7 February 2005 "Mr" shall be omitted from the title of judges.  In correspondence 
letters should be addressed to "the Honourable Justice ........".  All orders and like 
documents should use the same title. 
 
 


